
 



  
Summer Service Times: 

Sundays at 8 am & 9:30 am 

Mondays at 6:30 pm 

Other useful emails: 

Pastor Joshua Errer 
 Ext. 207 

 pastor@flcgb.com 

 CELL: (920)492-9835 

Vicar David Scarborough 
 Ext. 204 

 vicar@flcgb.com  

Paul Heiser 
    Director of Parish Music 

 Ext. 203 

 music@flcgb.com 

Alex Wright 
    Director of Christian Education  

 Ext. 206 

 dce@flcgb.com  

Jodie Suomi 
    Bookkeeper  

 Ext. 205 

 bookkeeper@flcgb.com  

Angie Smet 
    Administrative Assistant  

 8 am—12 pm 

 Ext. 200 

 office@flcgb.com  

Angela Stiles 
    Media Publications &  

    Administrative Assistant  

 FCP 8-9 am, FLC 9 am—12 pm 

 Ext. 201 

 media@flcgb.com  

Deirdre Batiansila 
    Deaconess 

    Campus Ministry with LCMSU GB

 lcmsugb@gmail.com 

Financial Office 
    Offerings/Giving  

 donate@flcgb.com  

Christian Growth 
    Sunday School Office  

 flcgb.ss@gmail.com  

Faith Christian Preschool 
     (920)965-0795 ext. 216 

 faithpreschoolgb@gmail.com
  

WEBSITE:  FLCGB.COM 

OFFICE HOURS: MONDAY—THURSDAY, 8:00 AM—12:00 PM 

Service Times (beginning 9/7): 

Sundays at 8 am & 10:30 am 
(Christian Growth Hour at 9:15 am) 

Mondays at 6:30 pm 



 
August/September 2025 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

     Back to school is upon us.  School shopping is wrapping up and the 

welcome back activities have begun.  Throughout the newsletter, you will 

find all kinds of information about the education opportunities within our 

congregation and the ways you are able to continually grow in your faith.  

While the Divine Service is and always should be the center of your 

interaction with the Word of God, it is the beginning of your interaction with 

God’s Word, not the culmination of it.  Bible study, individually, as a family, 

and with a group of other Christians should also be a regular part of your 

Christian life.  You can think of this as continuing education for your faith.  

There is always more to learn about our God, what he has done to protect 

and preserve his creation, and how he continues to do that work for our 

benefit. 

     Continuing education is a blessing that continues to remind us that we 

are fearfully and wonderfully made.  No matter how old we are or how much 

we have done, there is always more to learn and skills to develop.  That is 

why many professions require regular continuing education so that people in 

those fields continue to improve throughout their career. 

     Pastors are no different when it comes to continuing education and 

professional development.  I regularly attend conferences on various topics, 

and, as many of you know, I have been working on a doctorate degree for the 

last four years.  This fall, I will take my final class before beginning work on 

the Major Applied Project (dissertation) for the degree.  It will take about a 

year to complete.  Thank you to those who have been encouraging me 

throughout this process. 

     This summer, Erica and I were asked by the North Wisconsin District 

(the geographical area of our church body that serves our congregation) to 

become continuing education facilitators for new pastors in our district.  The 

program, called PALS which is short for Post-seminary Applied Learning 

and Support, is a three-year professional development program for new 

pastors and their wives.  Each year, we will offer three conferences, covering 

a variety of topics, that deal with the practical aspects of leading and serving 

a congregation.  When we went through this program fourteen years ago, we 

found it to be an incredible blessing and decided that if we ever had the 

opportunity to serve in this capacity, we would.  We are very excited to lead 

the first conference in October. 

     Serving as facilitators of PALS happens while we continue to serve here 

at Faith.  From a congregational perspective, the change you are likely to 

notice is that you will now hear about PALS from time to time because it will 

be a part of our life.  Other than that, the work we do here will remain the 

same.  Please keep us in your prayers as we expand our mentorship roles to 

help encourage and form the new pastors in the North Wisconsin District. 

 

God bless, 

Pastor Errer 



 



 Address update for 

Will & LaNea Ebel 
1053 Delaware Ave. 

Fort Wayne, IN 46805  

God’s blessings to Will Ebel and his wife LaNea as Will 

continues his schooling at Concordia Theological  

Seminary—Fort Wayne. We will look toward his Call 

Placement in the Spring where he will receive his first 

call as a Pastor. 

Welcome Vicar David  

& Allison Scarborough  

Vicar Scarborough will be installed as our Vicar on 

Sunday, August 10. Please keep him in your 

prayers as he begins his Vicarage year at Faith. 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Allison and I thank you for all the welcomes to Faith and Green Bay. We deeply appreciated 

the pantry gifts. We hope to make wonderful meals with these items. I am truly grateful to 

serve as your Vicar and to get to know all of you. I look forward to teaching you all and learn-

ing from you in the coming year. May the Lord bless our time together and the memories we 

make. 

In Christ, 

David Scarborough 

The congregation is invited to 
help celebrate the Faith Fire-
balls Softball and Volleyball 
teams with a get together 
potluck on Sunday, August 17 
after the 9:30 am service. 
Brats, burgers, hot dogs, and 
cake will be provided. If you 
feel so inclined, please bring 
a side dish. Let's go Fireballs!  



 

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
Tuesdays at 9:30 am in the Lounge 

Come to the Lounge on Tuesday Mornings for a  

 discussion led Bible Study learning more about 

God’s Word and daily life. Pastor Errer is current-

ly leading the Bible Study  on the Nicene Creed. 

The Feast Bible Study  
1st Tues. of the Month | 6:30 pm in the Lounge 

Join together with other young adult members 

of the congregation for Bible Study, devotions, 

fellowship, and food. This bible study/discussion 

is lead by Director of Christian Education, Alex 

Wright and is held in the Lounge.  

Matins  
Tuesdays at 9:00 am in the Sanctuary 

Matins is in the Sanctuary on  

Tuesday Mornings at 9 am. All are welcome. 

Christian Growth Adult Bible Study 
Sundays at 9:15 am in the Fellowship Hall 

**BEGINNING SEPTEMBER 7** 

Christian Growth Hour has lessons for all age 

groups. Our Adult Bible Study dives deeper and 

aligns with the lessons that the children are 

learning at Sunday School. This encourages con-

versation within the household to discuss what 

was learned on Sunday. *High Schoolers are en-

couraged to attend this Bible Study 

Men’s Bible Study 
Tuesdays at 6:00 am in the Lounge 

Tuesday mornings starting promptly at 6 am 

and ending at 7 am in the Lounge. Coffee and 

light breakfast will be provided. Currently  

studying the book of Acts. 



 

 

If you would like to help support the purchase of Bibles (given at baptism and in 

the 2nd/3rd grade) or help support youth education at Faith, please make a do-

nation via the offering plate designating the gift as either  

"Youth Bibles," or "Youth Education."  

Please join us for our annual Blessing of the 

Backpacks on Sunday, August 17th at the  

8 & 9:30 services. 

We will pray for a happy, successful, & healthy 

school year. Each blessed backpack will  

receive a special key chain as a memento!  

T.A.L.K. Bible Study 
Podcast launched on Thursdays 
Available on our website, Spotify, and other podcast programs 

Each week on Thursdays, a podcast featuring our 

Director of Parish Music Paul Heiser and the 

preacher for the upcoming Sunday will give a little 

more background on the theological and liturgical 

aspects of the next worship service. They will also 

discuss one of the hymns for the upcoming service as 

well. 

Women’s Bible Study  
Wednesdays at 6:30 pm 

**September 10-November 12** 

Women’s Bible Study will resume Wednesday, 

September 10, at 6:30 pm in the Lounge.  We will 

be using the book Divine Directions:  How God 

Guides Your Path by Sharla Fritz.  We will meet 

through November 12, but we skip the first 

Wednesday of each month so as not to conflict with 

Book Group – that way you can participate in 

both!  Please contact Gina Bents for information 

about the book, meeting schedule, or any other 

questions you may have.  Gina.Bents@new.rr.com 

or (920) 327-1979 

ATTENTION SECOND GRADERS 

Please join us on Sunday, August 17, where we will be giving you a Faith Alive 

Bible to have in time for the beginning of the School Year. Not only will you 

be using this Bible throughout the school year, but we use this Bible   during 

Sunday School, and Catechism Class here at Faith Lutheran Church. We 

hope to see you on August 17! God’s blessings to you as you begin 2nd 

grade! 

mailto:Gina.Bents@new.rr.com
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Sun Mon Tue 

31    
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 

Service 9:30 am 
 

1 LABOR DAY 
Church Office 

Closed 
 

NEWLHS & 
Trinity  

No School 
 

Service 6:30 pm 
 

2     
FCP 1st Day 

Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 
Matins 9:00 am 

Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 
Banner Group 10:45 am 

Handbells 5:45 pm 
The Feast Bible Study 6:30 pm 

Adult Choir 6:45 pm 

7     RALLY DAY! 
*Service Times Change* 

Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am  

Service 10:30 am 

8 
Service 6:30 pm 

9 
Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 

Matins 9:00 am 
Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 

Banner Group 10:45 am 
Blood Drive 12:30-5:30 pm  

Handbells 5:45 pm 
All Boards’ Mtg 6:00 pm 

Adult Choir 6:45 pm 
Council Mtg 7:15 pm 

14   
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am 

Service 10:30 am 
 

15 
Service 6:30 pm 

 
 
 

16 
Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 

Matins 9:00 am 
Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 

Banner Group 10:45 am 
Handbells 5:45 pm 

Adult Choir 6:45 pm 

21 
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am 

Service 10:30 am 
Faith Potluck 11:30 am 

22 

The Faithfuls 
11:30 am 

Service 6:30 pm 

23        Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 
Matins 9:00 am 

Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 
Banner Group 10:45 am 

Handbells 5:45 pm 
Adult Choir 6:45 pm 

 

28   
Service *Livestreamed* 8:00 am 
Christian Growth Hour 9:15 am 

Service 10:30 am 
 

29 

Service 6:30 pm 
Altar Guild 

Meeting 7:30 
pm 

30          Men’s Bible Study 6:00 am 
Matins 9:00 am 

Tuesday Bible Study 9:30 am 
Banner Group 10:45 am 

Handbells 5:45 pm 
Adult Choir 6:45 pm 



 

If you would like to learn more about any of the 
MANY different areas to volunteer at Faith, 
please contact the Church Office to point you in 
the right direction. Our first All Boards’ Meeting 
night is on Tuesday, September 9 at 6:00 pm.  

Wed Thu Fri Sat 

3 
Catechism Classes 5:30 pm 

Jr. High Youth 6:30 pm 
Book Group 6:30 pm 

Youth Handbells 7 pm 
High School Youth 7:30 pm 

4 
 

T.A.L.K. Podcast 
 

5 
 

 
 
 

 

6 

 

10 
Catechism Classes 5:30 pm 

Jr. High Youth 6:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 

Youth Handbells 7 pm 
High School Youth 7:30 pm 

11  
T.A.L.K. Podcast 

 
Daytimers’ Bunko 

2:00 pm 
 
 

12 
 

13 

17 
Catechism Classes 5:30 pm 

Jr. High Youth 6:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 

Youth Handbells 7 pm 
High School Youth 7:30 pm 

 
 

18 
 

T.A.L.K. Podcast 
 
 
 

19 
 
 
 
 

20 
 

24 
Catechism Classes 5:30 pm 

Jr. High Youth 6:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study 6:30 pm 

Youth Handbells 7 pm 
High School Youth 7:30 pm 

25 
FCP 

Walk-a-thon   
 

T.A.L.K. Podcast 
 
 

26 
Trinity & 
NEWLHS  

Walk-a-thon   

27 
 

NEWLHS 
Homecoming 

Service times return to 8 am and 10:30 am and 

Christian Growth Hour resumes at 9:15 am on 

Sunday, September 8th. 

Please register your child(ren) at flcgb.com. 

Save the Date: 

Saturday, October 11  

LWML Fall Rally  

Zion Oneida Lutheran Church  



 

Please remember our mandatory  
orientation meeting with both parents and 
students is Wednesday, August 27th at 5:30 
p.m. We will go through what the year will 
look like and what expectations are.  

Catechism classes 
begin on September 3. 
Class starts at 5:30 p.m. 
on Wednesdays and 
students are also  
required to stay for 
youth night directly  
after class until 7:15 p.m.  

Students in Catechism Classes this year will be going to  
Catechism Camp on August 10-12. If you have any  
questions, or would like more information about Catechism 
Classes, please contact DCE Alex Wright at dce@flcgb.com 

Notes from Faith Lutheran Church Music 

The first rehearsal for Handbells will be on Tuesday, September 9th at 5:45 

p.m.   We typically meet in the left transept of the sanctuary, although some-

times it is necessary to rehearse in the basement music room. 

If you are interested in playing handbells, please contact the director Paul Heiser at the 

church in advance so that we can make sure each player is assigned bells that offer the 

most appropriate challenge.  An extensive musical background is not required – only 

the ability to count to 3 and 4, and a patient and cheerful attitude.  
 

The first rehearsal for Adult Choir will be on Tuesday, September 10th.  

Adult Choir meets on Tuesday at 6:45, usually in the church balcony. 

If you are interested in playing handbells, please contact the director Paul Heiser at the 

church in advance so that we can make sure each player is assigned bells that offer the 

most appropriate challenge.  An extensive musical background is not required – only 

the ability to count to 3 and 4, and a patient and cheerful attitude.  
 

Do you play an instrument?   

You might be surprised how easy it can be to add in other instruments to music in the 

service.  While we are blessed to have a nice pipe organ and two grand pianos, other 

instruments bring a variety of sound to worship that adds to the beauty.  Again, just 

contact Paul Heiser at the church to explore the possibilities.   
                    Paul Heiser | Director of Music 

HANDBELLS AND CHOIR RESUME FOR TUESDAY REHEARSALS 



 

If you would like your child to start working to-

ward receiving the Sacrament of  the Altar, please 

contact DCE Alex Wright. Anyone desiring to re-

ceive the Sacrament of the Altar can do so after 

completing instruction and  pastoral examination. 

Contact DCE Alex Wright for more information if  

you or your child would like to begin the process 

to receive first communion. We will  have all   

new communicants receive their first communion 

on Reformation Sunday (Oct 26).  

RECEIVING FIRST COMMUNION 



 

A new school year is like a fresh, blank canvas, and 

we are so excited to fill it with vibrant colors of learn-

ing, laughter, and love here at Faith Christian Pre-

school ! As we open our doors for another wonderful 

year, we extend a warm welcome to all our return-

ing friends and a special embrace to our new fami-

lies. We pray this year is filled with blessings for each 

of you. 

Growing in Grace and Good Choices 

Just as a shepherd guides his flock, we'll be gently guiding our preschoolers this 

year with a few simple, loving rules. These aren't meant to limit fun, but to help 

everyone feel safe, happy, and respected. We'll be focusing on things like using 

kind hands, listening ears, and walking feet – all important ways we can show love 

to God and to each other, just as Matthew 22:39 reminds us to "Love your neigh-

bor as yourself." We'll learn how following these simple guidelines helps our class-

room be a joyful place where everyone can learn and grow. 

Friends Through Faith 

One of the most precious gifts of preschool is the opportunity to make new friends. 

We believe that every child is a unique and precious creation of God, and we'll 

be encouraging our little ones to celebrate these differences and to practice 

kindness and forgiveness. We'll share stories about Jesus's love for all and how He 

taught us to be good friends. Through play and shared activities, your Preschool 

children will learn to share, take turns, and offer a helping hand – building friend-

ships rooted in God's love. 

While the school year starts very soon, there is still time to join our program!  If you 

or someone you know is looking for a fun, interactive, Christian education, please 

share the good news about Faith Christian Preschool.   

Please contact Ellen Petrie  at faithpreschoolgb@gmail.com or  

(920)965-0795 ext. 216 to schedule a tour.   

 

We have adjusted our classroom a little bit where we will be combining the clas-

ses. 3K will remain on Tuesdays and Thursdays, but 4K will be Tuesdays (with 3K), 

Wednesdays (4K enrichment), and Thursdays (with 3K). This class model will pro-

vide wonderful learning experience for all of the children benefit from a blended 

learning environment that encourages social development and peer interaction 

across age groups.   
 

We can't wait to embark on this journey with our new Preschool children, watch-

ing them blossom academically, socially, and spiritually. We are so grateful for the 

trust you place in us and look forward to this coming school year. 

Blessings, 

Ellen Petrie -Teacher/Director 

Angela Stiles –Classroom Aide 

mailto:faithpreschoolgb@gmail.com


 

Upcoming Dates for Trinity: 
•8/17: Teacher Commissioning at Faith Lutheran Church at 8:00 am 
•8/17: Parent Orientation Night at Our Saviour at 6:00 pm 
•8/18 & 8/19 Before School Conferences  
•8/20: First Day of School, Chapel at 8:30 am 
•8/29-9/1: No School 
•9/26: NEWLSA Walk-a-thon 

Upcoming Dates for NEWLHS: 
•8/14: Welcome Dinner & Meeting 
•8/16&17: Senior Retreat 
•8/18: 1st Day for Freshmen, Seniors, 
and Int’l Students 
•8/19: All Students report  

 
•8/29-9/1: No School 
•9/26: NEWLSA Walk-a-thon 
•9/27: Homecoming 

UPCOMING DATES FOR FCP: 
•8/25: Parent Orientation/Meet the Teacher night  

•3K at 3:30-4:30 pm 
•4K at 5:00-6:00 pm 

•9/2: First Day of School (T/Th) 
•9/25: NEWLSA Walk-a-thon (at FCP gym) 
•9/29: All Class Fall Field Trip to Pumpkin Farm 



 

1 Adalynn Welter 
2 Dale Piontek 
3 Everett Guth 
 Lauren Prokes 
4 Amanda Athey 
 David Butterbrodt 
 Erica Errer 
 Miles Matushak 
 Carter Selner 
5 Kenneth Fineout 
 Jason Koldeway 
 Doug Mongin 
 Patrick Nissen 
 Sue Schuettpelz 
6 Joyce Bauer 
 Janet Peters 
 Dale Raby 
7 Jacqueline Chartier 
8 Jessica Genske 
10 Ian Edwards 
 Katie Glander 
11  Patricia Destree 
   Harvey Resch 
  Dawn Watry 

 John Zellner 
13 Wade Anderson 
 Todd Jaeger 
 Natalie Mattson 
 Beth Parker 
 Larry Volz 
14  Vern Tamura 
15  Melissa Nissen 
16 Ashley Zellner 
18     John Badtke 
  James Boeck 
19 Sharon Bauer 
 Charles Ristow 
 Colin Smith 
20 Carol Krieser 
 Eliza Prokes 
 Blake Selner 
 Margaret Suomi 
21  Adam Davie 
22 Benjamin Helpap 
23 Eileen Engel 
 Lil LaRue 
 Doug Schuettpelz 
24  Arlene Doepke 

25 Sophie Cherney 
 Mason King 
 Carol Meck 
         Jane Molzahn 
26 Lisa Ott 
 Patrick Smith 
 Peter Voss 
27   Nadine Barkow 
  Braydon Maney 
28  Kenna Nguyen 
29  Henry Buyarski 
   Matthew Omdahl 
30  Stefanie Enderby 
 

1 Adam & Jennifer Davie 
7 Darrell & Sharon Eggert 
 Joshua & Erica Errer 
9 Joel & Kathy Cornell 
14 Charles & Linda Cammack 
 Mark & Caitlyn Guth 
16 Dr. Timothy & Debbie Freeman 
19 Doug & Amanda Fabry 
 Robert & Mandy Mueller 
 Perry & Debbie Welnetz 
21 John & Sandra Badtke 
 Paul & Jackie Edlebeck 
22 Blake & Leah Hanamann 
 Josh & Kerry Pearce 
24 Noah & Daniela Roubal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25 Roger & Eileen Engel 
 Vashni & Steve Seitzer 
 Chris & Jodie Suomi  
29 Aaron & Nicole Selner 
30 Paul & Mary Barkow 
 Richard & Kayann Kocian 
 Rick & Jean Zimmerman 
31 Jeff & Daun Baneck  

ALTAR FLOWERS 

If you would like to help beautify the Sanctuary with a 

bouquet, you can sign up at the Welcome Center.  

Bouquets are only $25 and you can take it home with 

you after that Monday service. To sign up, head to the 

Welcome Center and look for the Flower Sign Up Binder 



 

Wedding blessings: 
9/6 — Aria Seitzer & Sean McKindles 

1. Tate Bohm 
2 Victor Van Remortel 
3 Wendy Foth 
4 Aubrey Butterbrodt 
 Kathryn Fineout 
 Carmen Polomis 
5 Kelly Bagneski 
 Alyssa Ebbinger 
 Dick Rupiper 
6 Angela Austin 
 Garrett Foth 
7 Jennifer Davie 
 Andrew Heiser 
 Tracy Kupsh 
8 Phillip Cornell 
 Ron Rosin 
 Victoria Watzka 
9 Stan DeMoulin 
 Calvin VanEss 
10 Robert Neufeld 
11 Max Kriescher 
 Lucas Raby 
12 Sylvie Nimmer 
 
 

13 Kelly Walch 
 Caleb Wilke 
14 James Anderson 
 Carol Riebe 
15 Phillis Rhoads 
 Allison Wettstein 
16 Quinn Hansen 
18 Ron Korb 
 Karen Smith 
 Alaina Thompson 
19 Linde Lemerond 
 Kara Wilke 
20 Luke Cravillion 
 Nancy Jaro 
21 Birgit Harms 
 Aisha Hohn 
22 Joel Cornell 
 Glenn Hoppe 
 Chandler Maney 
 Martin Nimmer 
 Emily Ott 
23 Neil Destree 
 Debbie Huntington 
 
 

24Timothy Kinne 
 Sandy Stirdivant  
 Sarah Syndergaard 
 Brooklyn 
 VanGruensven 
25 Donna Koehler 
 Nancy Terry 
28 Andrew Harrison 
 Nora Polomis 
 Hank Resch 
 Daniel Uffenbeck 
29 Mary Adrians 
 Darrell Eggert 
 Rick Zimmerman 
30 Ezekiel Athey  
 Ray Borchert 
 Erin Cravillion 
 Paula LaPlante 
 Matthew Uffenbeck 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Robin & Al Petasek 
 Dick & Kathy Rupiper 
2 Gary & Nancy Jaro 
 Craig & Heather Klug 
7 Rick & Marilyn Toninato 
8 Larry & Barbara Erickson 
9 Doug & Samantha Hanna 
 Andre & Erica Larsen 
 Louisa & Larry Schauer 
10 Alex & Matilyn Smolik 
 Christopher & Jackie VanDeHey 
12 Dave & Wendy Marach 
 Dale & Lois Piontek 
 Dan & Karen Smet 
13 Matt & Molly Krueger 

14 Jackson & Mallory Just 
15 Chad & Angie Smet 
16 Ken & Barb Jahnke 
17 James & Janet Peters 
 Alexander & Emily VanEss 
18 Ethan & Alyssa Garner 
21 Curtis & Wendy Foth 
 Andrew & Katie Jo Harrison 
 Ashley & Michael Tomaso 
22 Cullan & Hannah Smet 
23 Randall & Nicole Gretzinger 
 Patrick & Melissa Nissen 
 Benson & Saamantha Strassburger 
 Eric & Jennifer Watson 
24 Christian & Vitoria Omdahl 
 Matthew & SueAnn Omdahl 
 William & Karen Smith 
26 Andrew & Sue Mansfield 
28 Scott & Cassie Bushkie 
 Stan & Mary DeMoulin 
30 Tom & Jennifer Thompson 



 

 

ORPHAN GRAIN TRAIN SCHOOL  

SUPPLIES DRIVE 
     In some countries, school children share a single piece of paper and a single 

pencil that is passed from one to another.  School kits and supplies from Orphan 

Grain Train are sent to places such as USA Disaster Areas, as well as countries 

around the world (see www.ogt.org).  Faith Lutheran LWML will again be collect-

ing school supplies with the goal of filling 72 OGT school kits.  Since school sales 

start in July, please consider donating any of the needed items.  You can use scrip 

when shopping.   

A donation box will be available by the church office in August. For more infor-

mation, see the LWML counter across from the mailboxes or contact Janice Luhrs 

(920-559-1040). Thank you! 

http://www.ogt.org


 

Wednesdays for Youth:   Important Info for Catechism:  

Catechism is wrapping up on Wednesday, 
May 1. Stay tuned for information         

regarding an End of the Year Celebration. 
 

-Confirmation Day is Sunday, May 5 at the 
10:30 am service. 

High School Youth will continue to meet 
on Wednesdays at 7:30 pm.  

 
Beginning May 8,  our confirmands may 
join in on the High School Youth Nights. 

2025 UNIFIED OFFERINGS 

YTD— $300,151.28 

(as of June 17, 2025) 

Give Online 
Online giving is a very simple and effective way to  

support Faith Lutheran Church. It is available through 
our  website (flcgb.com) and 
click this button on the home 

page. If you have any questions, 
please email donate@flcgb.com  

SCRIP REBATES: 

$2,603.10 

(as of June 18, 2025) 

Bag Lunches for Wellspring 

The Evangelism Committee is putting together bag 

lunches for the Wellspring Center of Green Bay. We 

invite you to help us assemble these lunches on  

Friday, August 15th, from 8 am – 10 am here at 

Faith. While the food will be provided through a 

Thrivent Grant, we would like to include a handmade 

card/encouraging note in each lunch. If you are inter-

ested in making the cards and/or assembling the 

lunches, please call/text Karen at (920)680-5249. 

mailto:flcgb.donate@gmail.com?subject=online%20giving

